
‘First Light’ was achieved on the BRIGHT MX3 beamline on 5 September. 
This was a significant milestone for the Synchrotron and MX3, and an exciting 
moment that the project team was able to share with staff across the facility. 

 

The next few months will focus on Hot Commissioning of the beamline.
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